

Old Hall Drive Academy

Together Everyone Achieves More











Dear Parent / Carer

This year we are unable to hold our usual, popular coffee morning. However, we would still love to raise money for Macmillan. We are giving each child a cake on Friday 2nd October to take home.

In return we would greatly appreciate a donation (however big or small) from parents/carers. Could you please bring this donation to school with you on Friday 2nd October.

Let's see if this can be our best year yet for raising money!

Many thanks for your time, your support is greatly appreciated.

Old Hall Drive Academy









